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26th September 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Year 11 GCSE Music Concert – Thursday 15th November 

 
On Thursday 15th November 2018, our Year 11 GCSE Music students will be holding a concert in 
the school hall at 7.00pm.   
 
This concert will be entirely organised by the students and the performance experience will be useful 
as preparation for their course work. 
 
We expect all students to take part in the concert and we invite you to come and hear them perform. 
Tickets are on sale now in the Holt Café and should be paid for via your Wisepay account. The 
students will be given the laminated tickets, which we will collect back in on the night of the concert 
for further use. Adult tickets cost £3 and concessions are £1.  
 
Please confirm your permission for your daughter to attend by Monday 29th October by clicking on 
the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yr11musicconcertthursday15november2018 
 
We hope you will support this occasion, and we look forward to seeing you at the concert. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
Mr Gray 
Head of Music 
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